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From: jesse smith <jrsmith79@sbcglob3l.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 8:42 AM
To: COB

Subject: BBSS of the North Coast Proclamation

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Good Morning,

My name is Jesse Smith and I have been a board member now for 2 years but I have helped participate in various
projects and events for about 15 years now. One thing I love about BBSS is the ability to project positivity, mentoring our
youth and the sense of community and inclusion. Our board is made up of people from all different backgrounds and
viewpoints but at the end of the day, we are friends and we come together to make decisions that will help impact our
youth in the most positive way possible. Statistics have shown that a child having a positive influence and mentor keep
the kids off of drugs, out of trouble, more likely to go to college and be a positive person in life. I want to thank the BOS
for this proclamation today and please continue to support our organization and our community.

Lastly, Florence Parks and Jennifer Maksim have been a huge influence in me and this organization and they deserve all
the credit in the world.

Thank you.

Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail on Android

<https://gcc02.safelinks. protection.out!ook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.onelink.me%2F107872968%3Fpid%3DlnProd
uct%26c%3DGIobalJnternal_YGrowth_AndroidEmailSig AndroidUsers%26af_wl%3Dym%25af_subl%3Dlnternal%26af

_sub2%3DGIobal_YGrowth%26af_sub3%3DEm3ilSignature%26af_web_dp%3Dhttps%3A%2F%2Fmore.att.com%2Fcurre
ntly%2Fimap&data=0S%7C01%7CTDamico%40co.humboldt.ca.us%7C745ab227da684fbeb78908daf3299e20%7Cc00ae2

b64fe844fl98637bladf4b27cb%7C0%7C0%7C638089657334259659%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWI]oiMC4wLjA
wMDAILCJQIjoiV2luMztiLCJBTil6lklhaWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dBD8EF2%2B4ware0JlQLryyY
SFrAR2xcgMlcpBTtYNzeg%3D&reserved=0>



Damico, Tracy 'PpbCcC QjlUrPUiAvi'
From: Monica Rose <malcorn(a)bgcredwoods.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 9:08 AM
To: COB

Subject: National Mentoring Month

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Good morning, my name is Monica Rose and I Am the Executive Director for the Boys &Girls Club of the Redwoods. A
special thank you to the Board of Supervisors for the recognition of National Mentoring Month. Mentors are extremely
important in the lives of youth and adults tool Programs like Big Brothers Big Sisters, CASA and Boys & Girls Ciubs play
instrumental role in the development of youth in our county. Mentors help guide youth to a positive path and help
coach them to success. Youth attend our programs for the attention of caring and passionate adult mentors. On behalf
of the club, I thank each of you for recognizing National Mentoring Month with this proclamation!
Best,

Monica

Monica Rose, Executive Director
Boys A Girls Club of the Redwoods

939 Harris St.

Eureka, CA. 95503

(707)502-1339 Cell

(707)441.1030 ext. 5 Off ice
Check out our website


